
 

 

 
Good Afternoon Woodland Families, 
 
First off, I would like to sincerely thank you for such a warm welcome into the Woodland family. I 
truly appreciate your kindness and thoroughly enjoy working with the students and staff of 
Woodland.  
 
I am also writing to let you know that I have some exciting news. My husband and I are 
expecting our first child at the end of March! At this time I plan to remain in the classroom with 
students until March 27th. Please know that Mr. Heaney and I will be working with my leave 
replacement to ensure a smooth transition for students, and I plan on returning at the start of 
June to close out the year with your child. 
 
Thanks in advance for your support, and please feel free to contact me at any time! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Marissa Marton-Sarao 
Your Child's Art Teacher        
 


